Subject: 511 e ann

From: Susan Wineberg

Sent: Sunday, January 22, 2023 11:34 PM
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>
Subject: 511 e ann

This project coming before the ZBA deserves your support in its request for a variance from the zoning code. Mr
Pantaleo is rescuing one of Ann Arbor's oldest buildings from oblivion and for that we applaud him. He’s done fine work
in other parts of the Old Fourth Ward Historic District as well. We who live in this neighborhood support his efforts and
hope you will too. Thank you.

Susan Wineberg and Lars Bjorn, 712 E. Ann st.



